
 
PUBLIC CHARGE:  The Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board pledges its respect to the citizens of Chapel Hill.  The 
Board asks its citizens to conduct themselves in a respectful, courteous manner, both with the Board and with fellow citizens.  
Should any Board member or any citizen fail to observe this public charge at any time, the Chair will ask the offending person to 
leave the meeting until that individual regains personal control.  Should decorum fail to be restored, the chair will recess the 
meeting until a genuine commitment to this public charge is observed. 

Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board 

Subcommittee Meeting 

9/15/2020; 5:00 pm 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
 
 
Subcommittee Members:  Chad Pickens; Pamela Schultz; Stefan Klakovich; Steve Bevington 
 

 

AGENDA 

1. CALL TO ORDER  

 

2. Stormwater Advisory Board review of development applications – continue discussion from 
September 2nd Board meeting 

 Draft language creating review triggers 

3. ADJOURNMENT 

 


